Melendez, Yadira

From:

Perez, Jose

Sent:

Monday, September 9, 2024 7:02 AM

To: Cc: Cooney, Jim; Zamarripa, JoCasta Murillo, Maribel; Melendez, Yadira

Subject:

Fwd: Opposed to Pop MKE License Renewal

Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone Get Outlook for Android

From: Edwin Thaves <ethaves@icloud.com>
Sent: Sunday, September 8, 2024 4:15:23 PM

To: Perez, Jose <JoseG.Perez@milwaukee.gov>; Perez, Jose <JoseG.Perez@milwaukee.gov>

Subject: Opposed to Pop MKE License Renewal

September 8, 2024

Alderperson Jose Perez 200 E Wells Street, Room 205 Milwaukee, WI 53202

Dear Alderperson Perez,

I am writing to formally express my strong opposition to the Class B Tavern, Public Entertainment Premises and Food Dealer Licenses Renewal Application for "Pop MKE, LLC" for "Pop" at 124 W National Ave.

I am a resident of 710 S 3rd St, and I would like to bring to your attention a significant disturbance caused by an event held at Pop Bar on the night of Saturday, June 8th, into the early morning of Sunday, June 9th, 2024.

At nearly 2:00 a.m., I was disrupted by loud music emanating from an outdoor dance party at Pop Bar. The noise level was so extreme that it could be clearly heard inside my apartment, which is over a block away. To my knowledge, no prior notice was given by Pop Bar indicating that the event might generate such a disturbance. Additionally, the volume of the music greatly exceeded the 50-foot limit from the property line that is generally considered acceptable for outdoor events.

This incident has not only affected my quality of life but has also raised concerns about the bar's commitment to being a responsible and considerate neighbor. The disturbance continued late into the night, causing significant discomfort and loss of sleep for myself and potentially other residents in the area.

I urge you to consider these concerns when reviewing Pop Bar's license renewal. Allowing establishments to operate without regard for the surrounding community sets a troubling precedent and impacts the well-being of residents.

Thank you for your attention to this matter. I hope that the appropriate measures will be taken to prevent such disturbances in the future.

Sincerely,

Edwin Thaves 710 S 3rd St, Unit 312 Milwaukee, WI 53204 ethaves@icloud.com 414-243-2834

Melendez, Yadira

From:

Perez, Jose

Sent:

Monday, September 9, 2024 7:02 AM

To:

Cooney, Jim; Zamarripa, JoCasta

Cc:

Murillo, Maribel; Melendez, Yadira

Subject:

Fwd: Opposed to Pop MKE License Renewal

Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone Get Outlook for Android

From: Edwin Thaves <ethaves@icloud.com> Sent: Sunday, September 8, 2024 4:15:23 PM

To: Perez, Jose <JoseG.Perez@milwaukee.gov>; Perez, Jose <JoseG.Perez@milwaukee.gov>

Subject: Opposed to Pop MKE License Renewal

September 8, 2024

Alderperson Jose Perez 200 E Wells Street, Room 205 Milwaukee, WI 53202

Dear Alderperson Perez,

I am writing to formally express my strong opposition to the Class B Tavern, Public Entertainment Premises and Food Dealer Licenses Renewal Application for "Pop MKE, LLC" for "Pop" at 124 W National Ave.

I am a resident of 710 S 3rd St, and I would like to bring to your attention a significant disturbance caused by an event held at Pop Bar on the night of Saturday, June 8th, into the early morning of Sunday, June 9th, 2024.

At nearly 2:00 a.m., I was disrupted by loud music emanating from an outdoor dance party at Pop Bar. The noise level was so extreme that it could be clearly heard inside my apartment, which is over a block away. To my knowledge, no prior notice was given by Pop Bar indicating that the event might generate such a disturbance. Additionally, the volume of the music greatly exceeded the 50-foot limit from the property line that is generally considered acceptable for outdoor events.

This incident has not only affected my quality of life but has also raised concerns about the bar's commitment to being a responsible and considerate neighbor. The disturbance continued late into the night, causing significant discomfort and loss of sleep for myself and potentially other residents in the area.

I urge you to consider these concerns when reviewing Pop Bar's license renewal. Allowing establishments to operate without regard for the surrounding community sets a troubling precedent and impacts the well-being of residents.

Thank you for your attention to this matter. I hope that the appropriate measures will be taken to prevent such disturbances in the future.

Sincerely,

Edwin Thaves 710 S 3rd St, Unit 312 Milwaukee, WI 53204 ethaves@icloud.com 414-243-2834

2

žⁱ